
 

 

Explanation of difference: 

 

We have closed the Natwest account and asked them to transfer all monies in the name of the Parish Council to the 
Unity Trust bank account.  As of 5th November, a credit of 20,674.47 was received.  

The prior bank statement for Natwest showed a balance of 20,514.25, so £160.22 extra has been received and at 
this stage I don’t know why. 

I have not yet received bank statements from Natwest and after closing the account I am unable to get copies in the 
branch. Hopefully a close statement will be received soon. 


